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As a practicing lawyer of 41 years, very much involved in protective proceedings, I 

find it terribly inappropriate to introduce/advance legislation like this without heavily 

involving the Oregon State Bar legislative affairs office,  the elder law section of the 

bar, judges, and others who regularly are involved in this work.     This should be 

tabled for a future session after a proper work group is formed with input from all 

affected parties. 


